
NOTICE: 
 

The Oasis Homeowner’s Association has agreed that the main entrance to the Oasis community at 
Brimstone Hill Drive will be closed to allow construction work on the westbound lanes of US 
41. Residents will access the subdivision from the rear entrance which is Rock Haven Lane. 

 
It is anticipated that the entrance will be closed entirely until late January.  At that time, traffic will be 

moved to the westbound lanes while work occurs on the eastbound lanes.  Once traffic is moved to the 
westbound lanes, residents will be able to make the right hand turn into the community at Brimstone 

Hill Drive and be able to make a right turn exiting the community. 
 

 


